
                          

 

  
 

16 August 2022 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been notified by HOPERF that they are having to discontinue their RFM01 (receiver) and RFM02 
(transmitter) modules with immediate effect.  This is due to the sudden announcement from their chip supplier that 
the chipset used with each module has become End of Life. 
 
There’s still an opportunity to place a last time buy with the date set as 22nd August 2022. 
 
The following frequency types within each series are affected by this discontinuation: 
 

Module 
Series Type 

RFM01 433/868/915D 
RFM01 315/433/868/915S1 
RFM01 433/868/915S2 
RFM02 433/868/915D 
RFM02 433/868/915S1  
RFM02 433/868/915S2 

 
There are no direct replacements from HOPERF, however, there are form and function alternative series RFM219B 
(receiver) and RFM119B (transmitter) available.  Contact our sales desk with your requirement for these.  
 
Attached are data sheets of the old and new series for reference. 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your organisation aware of this change. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Anglia 


